
“A modern U.S. infrastructure system, including a robust pipeline network, is crucial to providing reliable 
energy to every community in America. API is pleased that the PIPES Act of 2023 recognizes the power 
of American natural gas and oil, supports the advancement of state-of-the-art technology, and embraces 
the development of carbon capture and hydrogen infrastructure. Our industry remains committed to 
working with PHMSA on our shared objective of safe pipeline operations and environmental 
protections, and we look forward to continued collaboration with Congress, PHMSA and other 
stakeholders.” 
– API VP of Midstream Policy Robin Rorick 
 


